
 

 

 

 

 
Claire Le Mahieu 

Principal 

Good Shepherd Nursery School 

Belfast 

BT17 0PL 

 

15 January 2021  

 

 

Dear Claire 

 

I would like to offer my sincere and heartfelt thanks to Good Shepherd Nursery School supporting 

Action Mental Health by raising an incredible £100 from your Christmas ballot. 

 

Action Mental Health changes the lives of those living with mental ill-health and promotes resilience 

and well-being to future generations. Your support will help us to carry on this vital work across 

Northern Ireland in the coming days and weeks. 

 

As a local charity, we rely on the support of people like you to help provide our services, so your 

donation is very much appreciated and we will ensure it is put to good use.  

 
Once again, thank you.  
 

Kind Regards 

 

 
 

Jonathan Smyth 

Fundraising & Communications Manager  

 

 

 

 


